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Letter of Support

I was pleased to be informed about a new method of risk assessment in cardiovascular
diseases as well as a new device called “Arteriograph”, qualified to measure all parameters of
arterial stiffness in one seat, developed by the collaboration of several research groups. The
development can be useful to scan a group of non-communicable diseases, cardiovascular
diseases in time, which problem well-known worldwide, and based on this system a primary
and secondary prevention can be elaborated.

I would like to express my support for the cooperation between MEDEXPERT and relevant
Turkish health authorities in accordance with the Agreement between the Government of
Hungary and the Government of the Republic of Turkey on cooperation in the fields of health
and medical sciences signed in 23 January, 2013 in Budapest. I believe that this cooperation
will provide benefits for the participating institutions as well as their home countries.

Wishing you a fruitful cooperation and success in your activities.

Yours Sincerely,

rd

Miklés Szocska M.D.

1051 Budapest, Arany Janos u. 6-8. Tel: 795-1100, fax: 795-0157

e-mail: miklos.szocska@emmi.gov.hu
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